Memorandum No. 2023-077

Date : July 07, 2023

To 3 All Concerned Personnel

From : Office of the General Manager

Re 3 Composition of the GFPS Sub-committee

For the efficient preparation and implementation of the GAD activities and programs as set by the
SMWD GAD Focal Point System.

Please be informed that the following SMWD Personnel shall composed the Sub-committee for
Gender and Development Focal Point System:

1. Maria Lourdes V. German - Procurement

2. Engr. Christian A. Reyes - Engineering

3. Theresa Marie D.R. Mauricio- Water Resource

4. Fernando M. Ignacio - Customer Service

5. John Charles C. Halili - Customer Accounts

6. Jaimelene C. Delos Santos - Building, Ground and Facilities

7. Jay Marc B. Rosales - Management Information Services

*The Sub-committee’s main task is to assist and support the GFPS-Technical Working Group.

For your information and guidance.

Engr. Carlos N. Santos Jr.
General Manager
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